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Greetings, Commissioners,
I am strongly in favor of adding the bike lanes under consideration for Sheboygan Ave and West Washington St.
Thank you for your work on the Transportation Commission.

Susan Millar
Bl Roviley Ave., 53726

I was born when CO2 PPM was 310.5.
When my youngest grandchild was born, PPM was 400.0 (2015)
At current rates, when he is 20, PPM will be 430.

See the data provided by climate.gov.





